
 

 

 

A MEETING OF THE WANTAGE & GROVE TRAFFIC ADVISORY COMMITTEE IS TO BE 

HELD AT THE BEACON, PORTWAY, WANTAGE ON THURSDAY 23 MAY 2024 

AT 2.30PM 

  

1. Election of Chairman and Vice Chairman 

 

2. Apologies for absence  

 

3. To receive any declaration of disclosable pecuniary interests. 

 

4. To approve the minutes of the meeting held on 11 April 2024 

 

5. Statements and questions from the public. 

 

6. To consider the future of the committee. 

 

7. Matters arising from the previous minutes:  

a) Update on cycle track from Lark Hill to Lockinge. 

b) Update on requests for controlled pedestrian crossings at three locations - Ham Road, 

Mably Way and Denchworth Road (Fitzwaryn School) 

c) Update on issues with kerb access at the top of Mill Street near the Bell PH 

d) Update on road safety issues - Grove Street/Stirlings Road  

e) Update on 20’s Plenty scheme. 

f) Update on flooding in several areas (Wantage and Grove) 

 

8.   Matters referred by Grove Parish Council: 

 

9.   Matters referred by Wantage Town Council:    

 

a) Request from a member of the public for a controlled crossing near Wantage CofE 

Primary School.  

 

      10.     Principal Traffic Officer’s Report. 

 

      11     General correspondence. 

 

      12.     Date of future meeting:    12 September 2024 

 

  

Issued by: Clerk to the committee – 17 May 2024 

 c/o Wantage Town Council, Council Offices, Portway, Wantage OX12 9BX 

Statements and Questions from members of the public 

There is an agenda item at the beginning of each meeting “Statements and questions from the public”.  This is 

an opportunity for members of the public to personally raise points of issue or concern.  Advance notice must be 

given.  A guide on the rules and procedures relating to this is available from the website 

www.wantagetowncouncil.gov.uk 


